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File Reference: SM23486-38 

January 11, 2018 

VIA HAND DELIVERY 

Jonathan M. Coady 
Direct Dial: 902.629.4520 
Direct Fax: 902.566.5283 
jcoady@stewartmckelvey.com 

Ryan MacDonald 

Key Murray Law 

119 Queen Street, Suite 202, Box 875 

Charlottetown, PE  C1A 7L9 

Dear Mr. MacDonald: 

Re: Parkland Fuel Corporation - Application for a Retail Petroleum Outlet License 
 Your File No.  21087-001 RM 

We are writing on behalf of the Island Regulatory and Appeals Commission (the "Commission") in relation 
to your application on behalf of Parkland Fuel Corporation, which has been submitted to the Commission 
pursuant to s. 20 of the Petroleum Products Act, R.S.P.E.I. 1988, c. P-5.1. 

Further to our earlier correspondence dated November 29, 2017, the Commission has received the 
following additional comment in relation to the application: 

 (1)  a submission from Cape d'Or Holdings dated December 14, 2017. 

Parkland Fuel Corporation will be provided an opportunity to reply to the enclosed comment.   

The Commission will also provide further procedural direction in relation to the application in due course.   

Sincerely, 
 
STEWART McKELVEY 

 
Jonathan M. Coady 

Enclosures (1) 
 
c. Allison MacEwen 

Director, Regulatory Services 
Island Regulatory and Appeals Commission 


